
 

 

Consent form for processing 
students’ personal data  

 

 

Dear parent/carer,  

 

At Landau Forte College we use information about your child in a number of different ways, and we’d like 
your consent for some of the ways we use this personal data. We set these out in more detail below.  

 

If you’re not happy for us to use information in the ways we list below, that’s no problem – we will 
accommodate your preferences. 

 

Similarly, if you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing kwilliams@landau-
forte.org.uk  calling the school on 01332 204040 or just popping in to Reception.  

 

Consent form for processing students’ personal data 

 

If you have any other questions, please get in touch. 

 

Why are we asking for your consent again? 

As part of our commitment to processing personal data fairly and transparently, we want to remind you of 
the consent you’ve previously given us and make sure you’re still happy with the ways we use your child’s 
data.  

We would appreciate you taking the time to give consent again, as we really value being able to use the 
information in the ways listed below. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Alison Brannick 

Principal  
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